
Submitter: Stacey  Krish 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure: HB3202 

Dear Oregon Lawmakers: 

 

Please support House Bill 3202, which will create standards to limit and mitigate light 

pollution across Oregon. 

 

House Bill 3202 builds on what other states have already done. Behavioral and 

hormonal changes in animals due to over-illumination can have far-reaching effects 

on public health as well. Remember, we people are animals, too, and light pollution 

isn’t good for anyone, neither is constant noise for that matter.  

 

Having lived in rural Wyoming and Arizona, I can tell you that western Oregon is 

awful as far as light pollution. Let’s not let it get any worse! 

 

--------------------------------------- 

From: 

Stacey Krish 

West Linn 


